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Marck 20, 1979 9-11

Mr. Bruno Concgliano

Assistant City ®ngineer/
Hydrology

Division of Engiieering

P,0, Box 1293

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103

Re: FBI Building Drainage Plan

Dear Bruno:

Transmitted herewith are two (2) copies of the drainage

Plan for the FBI Building. The building was designed by the

Burns-Peters Group and has been submitted for a building
Permit,

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call,
Thank you.

Yours truly,

-BERG—fij & ASSOCIATES

\f iY?aL‘/j

Thomas T. Mann, Jr.(iP.E.

President
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